
 

Trombone 
Christmas 

Saturday, December 16th, 2023 

Alama d’arte Charter High School 

Las Cruces, NM 

The 2023 edition of Las Cruces Trombone Christmas will happen at  
Alama d’arte Charter High School, 402 W. Court Ave., Las Cruces, NM, 
88005, on December 16, 2023.  

Registration starts at 8:30 AM, Rehearsal is from 9 – 11:30 AM  

Performance at 1:30 PM (open to public).   

Cost is $10 and includes a Trombone Christmas button! 

Please bring your own music stand! 

To reserve your spot (walk-ins allowed but reservations are encouraged): 
Send an email to Trista at rplc505@nmsu.edu, including  
1. Your name and school (if in school) 
2. What part you want to play: 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th, or 6th (note that 1st and 

6th require great chops…suggest 3rd, 4th, or 5th for less stress…!) 
3. Note - ALL TROMBONE PLAYERS ARE WELCOME! 

Trombone Christmas was created to 
promote and encourage the fellowship 
of slide trombone players, and to help 
everyone get into the holiday spirit. 
Similar events are held around the 
country: www.trombonechristmas.com. 

More information about Las Cruces 
Trombone Christmas is at: 
www.facebook.com/TromboneXmasLasCruces 

Hosted by the NMSU Department of Music, and  
Dr. Allan Kaplan (Trombone Professor at NMSU), and  
Dr. Pancho Romero (Emeritus Professor, Trumpet/Jazz)  

Flyer version, Nov. 5, 2023 

www.almadarte.org 

mailto:rplc505@nmsu.edu

